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NOTICE OF INTENT TO PREPARE
A MASTER PLAN AMENDMENT
LODI TOWNSHIP, WASHTENAW COUNTY, MICHIGAN

March 06, 2024

In accordance with the requirements of the Michigan Planning Enabling Act, PA 33 of 2008, as amended, this letter
serves as notice that Lodi Township, Washtenaw County, Michigan, is initiating the process of updating its Master
Plan. The Township asks for your cooperation and assistance in this plan update as it seeks input that will be
considered when creating the draft Master Plan.

Later in the process, Lodi Township will be sending a draft copy of the Plan for your review and comment, as
required by the Act. We would appreciate your comments regarding the Plan’s content and how you feel it may
affect planning efforts in your community. Unless you specifically request that we do otherwise, we intend to
distribute the draft electronically. Lodi Township thanks you in advance for your cooperation and assistance. Please
direct any correspondence or questions to:

Christina Smith, Township Clerk
Email: Christina@loditownshipmi.org

Thank you,

Cindy Strader, Planning Commission Chair
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Distribute to:

County Planning or Board of Commissioners

Adjacent municipalities

Regional Planning Association

Utilities, railroads, and transportation authorities with facilities in the community
Any utility or railroad companies registered with the Clerk to receive public notices



